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                                                                 THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                      10th Feb. 2025 

   HOLIDAY-RAVIDAS JAYANTI 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 

This is to inform all that the school will remain closed on Wednesday, 12th February 2025 in view 
of Ravidas Jayanti for staff and students of all classes. 

However, school office will remain open from 9am to 1pm. Parents are requested to clear all fee 
dues of their wards at the earliest.  

 
 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

  


